
LSIC meeting minutes
April 15, 2021

Attendees: Kim Greene, Mary Warden, Neera Bhatia, Michelle Ritchie, Teddy Stewart, Erica Diaz

1. Call to order by Molli Hamilton.
2. Approval of the minutes from February 2021- Neera Bhatia made a motion to approve

minutes and Molli Hamilton seconded the motion. All were in favor.
3. No new items were presented.
4. Principal report – Teachers will be presenting in June in Nashville.
5. PTSO report – Michelle Ritchie reports the PTSO is planning for Teacher appreciation

week. We plan to donate a gift for all graduates, and given a monetary donations for
prizes for the senior dinner. We elected a new president Debbie Mulhall. The other
officers will remain in their current positions.

6. There was discussion of the whether the state government will approve the Charter
school system.

7. Mary Warden made a motion to adjourn and Michelle seconded the motion. Meeting
was adjourned at 7:57 PM.


